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M E M O R A N D U M  

 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Brett Lenart, Planning Manager 

DATE: March 15, 2022 

SUBJECT: City Council FY 23 Policy Agenda 

 

Attached are draft amendments for the Planning Commission’s consideration of the FY 
2023 City Council Policy Agenda, to be considered by the City Council later this Spring. 
 
On an annual basis, the City Council asks advisory boards and commissions for feedback 
and/or items that should prioritized in advance of adoption of an updated agenda.  
Proposed changes in the attached draft include: 
 

• Language advocating more virtual meeting opportunities. 

• Minor language modification to advocate for ease of removing racially restrictive 
covenants from property records. 

 
 
If Planning Commission wishes to provide this, or any other feedback, a motion as follows 
would suffice: 
 
The Ann Arbor Planning Commission proposes the modifications as presented [or 
amended] for consideration by the City Council in adoption of the City’s FY23 Policy 
Agenda. 
 


